
SHAC Meeting 

October 17, 2023 

 

The second SHAC meeting of this school year will be held October 17, beginning at 4:00 in the 

Brazos Elementary Conference Room, 9814 Kibler St, Orchard, TX 77464. 

 

The subjects to be discussed or considered or upon which any formal action may be taken are 

listed below. Items do not have to be taken in the same order as shown on this meeting notice.  

 

Old Business:  

1. Stop the Bleed Stations will now be at each AED and one additional location in the 

elementary. Items in Emergency Bags in each classroom will now be:  

a. Emergency folder with red/green paper, Band-Aids, gauze, alcohol swabs, CPR 

face shield, face masks, duct tape, scissors, flash light, trash bags, cohesive elastic 

wrap, abdominal pad, and tourniquets. 

2. DSHS representative, Maria Alvarez, informed SHAC of free TB testing services. 

 

 

New Business:  

1. Discuss and decide on naloxone policy 

a. Discuss whether the elementary will stock naloxone (only required for campuses 

with grade 6 and up) 

b. Number of doses per campus 

c. Where the naloxone will be stored 

d. Who will be trained to administer naloxone 

e. How these persons will be trained and by when (online or formal training) 

f. Approval of Naloxone Administration Report & Inventory Log 

g. Will there be any student opioid awareness training 

i. October is fentanyl poisoning awareness month  

2. Discuss and decide on adding Epinephrine to the school standing medical orders 

 

 

 

 

 

 


